
 

POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

HEADS UP!  
 

29
th

 March 2019 

 

What a beautiful end to the week – hope the sunshine continues for the weekend. 
 

As I am sure you are aware, our week was taken up with an Ofsted inspection. The 

report will take some time to be published as it has to be written, sent to QC, sent 

to school etc. before being finalised. The Easter holidays could potentially slow the 

whole process down. 

We can’t therefore tell you the outcome but everyone worked together brilliantly as 

a team – children, staff, governors and parents. Thanks to everyone who spoke in 

person to Mr Hunter and to those who sent in cake! It was appreciated. 
 

Don’t forget Movie Night next Wednesday.  Please purchase your tickets from the 

school office. 
 

Hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Sunday 31st March - Mothering Sunday Family Service 10.45 am 

Monday 1st April - Street Dance Club 3.30 – 4.20pm 

Tuesday 2nd April - Gruffalo Trip – Reception, Year 1 & Year2 

-      Front Row Music Lessons 

-      SATS Blaster Club 

Weds. 3rd April - Christian Values Day 

-     ‘Come Lunch With Me’  12 noon 

-      Movie Night  3.30 – 5.45pm 

Thursday 4th April - Sale Sharks 

-      Internet Safety evening meeting for parents  6 pm 

Friday 5th April - Substation 

-      School Closes for Easter Holiday 

 



 

 

 


